AASHEESH PITTIE
14-7-370 Begue Bazaar, Hyderabad - 500 012. India. Phone : R:315683 / 0:43264.

REF: Yours:s nil.

June 11, 1994

Mr. Zafar Futehally
# 2205, Oakwood IT
Jakkasandara
Foramangala 8th Main
BANGALORE — 560 034

Dear Mr. Futehally,

We have just retuwrned from a lovely trip to Munnar  —  full  of
rain, mist and verdure. Lots of Nilgivi Tahr on the Rajamalai
estate of Tata Tea, some good pictuwres. Bivdwatching negligible
due to rain and the monoocultural habitat of tea bushes and ewca-
lyptus.

I have received a letter from Dvr. Asha Chandola-Saklani  with
enclosures of some correspondence between you and her. It makes

things: a bit confusing. I suppose she has circulated these to
all RRs and EMs. Are you planning any clarification/note in  the
Newsletter 7 The stand that the 051 and the NLBW shall have
spparate subscriptions might perhaps lead to the view that the
two are not after—all working together. There is also a form for
membership to the 081. FPlease advice.

Enclosed is a Xerox from the Birdwatcher's Digest, of an idea |
had one day, watching a tree—-pie nest through my scope, and
finding the whole thing tedious. I sent a small write-up for
their MY—-WAY column and they have actually published it. Thought
it might interest you.

I have received an invitation for the function at Rishi Valley
regarding release of the book on birds. I hope you will also  be
there and free over the weekend for a stint of birding at Horsley
HIlls. & friend and I are planning to drive down. Ferhaps we
coula birdwatoch together there !

A disk with a note on coarrections, additions, etc., to the Nomen-
clature booklet has been left with Sridhar for inclusion in  the

Newsletter.

Hoping to meet you at Rishi Valley,

With best wishes,




Zafer Futehally 2205, Oskwood, 8th Main,
3rd Block, Koramangala,
BANG ATORE - 560 034

Tele.No: 5533684

20th June 1994

Mr. Aasheesh Pittie,
14-7-370 Begum Bazaar,
HYDERABAD - 500 012

My dear Aasheesh,

Thark you very much for your letter of June
11%h. I know that our Secretary General and I do
not see eye to eye on some problems. Since you
&re coming to Rishi Valley, we will get & chance
to discuss this. I am also greatly looking forward
to going out in the field with you.

You have made an interesting gadget for Scope

users and perhéps you will give a demonstration in
Rishi Velley.

Yours sincerely,

o

&r Futehally
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Keynote Address

delivered by

Padmashri Zafar Futehally
on the occasion of the release of the book

‘Birds of Rishi Valley — and Renewal of their Habitats’.

On 8th July 1994, at Rishi Valley.







